
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
We have had a busy week in school with our Year 6 children taking their 
SATs tests. They have worked so very hard this year and they should be 
congratulated for such mature attitudes towards their work. We do know 
that our children are so much more than their academic outcomes and 
that SATs are not a true measure of what a child can achieve.  
Thank you so much to the Year 6 staff team who have  supported            
Breakfast Club this week, ensuring a smooth start to the school day for our 
Year 6 children. I hope that everyone has a relaxing weekend,  

Best Wishes   

 

 

 

Principal 

 

 
 

Newsletter No.30    

Reception 2024  
We have some spaces available for our Reception intake in 
September; if you know of someone who may be                       
interested in a place please contact the school office as 
soon as possible.  
 
Educational Visits 
All year groups have an educational visit planned for next half term, please 
ensure that any outstanding payments are made by tomorrow. If you are 
experiencing any financial difficulty, please get in touch with the school 
office. We are grateful to have received a grant from the Tipton Education 
Fund which has enabled us to price all educational visits at £20.00.  
 
Father’s Day Gift Shop 
Our Father’s Day Gift Shop will be open on Friday 14th June; there will be 
a range of gifts that can be purchased. Miss Bridge has sent a message via 
the Weduc app with further details.  
 
School Council  
The health and well being of our pupils is a priority and our School Council 
have asked that the school gates are kept a smoke free zone. Many               
people choose not to smoke at the school gates and it is important that 
our children are kept free from the effects of tobacco and second hand 
smoke. Thank you for your support with this.  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance  throughout the 

term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

96% 94% 94% 

94% 96% 99% 94% 

 PE Days  

Monday  Y2, Y4  

Tuesday  Y1, Y3, Y5  

Wednesday YR,Y2, Y4, Y6 

Thursday Y1,Y6,Y3,Y5 

Friday  YR 

24th May School closes for half term 

10th June School re-opens 
Phonics Screening Check 
Week– Y1 
Times tables Check week– 
Y4 

18th June Sports Day 

28th June Year 5 Class Worship 

3rd July Sharing of Work Evening 

12th July Reception Class Graduation 
and Garden Party 

17th July Year 6 Leavers Worship 

19th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

2nd September 
2024 

School re-opens 

25th October School closes for half term 

4th November School re-opens 

20th December School closes for Christmas 
holiday 

6th January 
2025 

School re-opens-Spring Term 

14th February School closes for half term 

24th February School re-opens 

11th April School closes for Easter 
holiday 

28th April School re-opens– Summer 
Term 

5th May School closed– Bank Holiday 

23rd May School closes for half term 

9th June School re-opens 

18th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 


